
SPECIAL TEMPORARY AUTHORITY EXTENSION 
W233AH, Monticello NY (FIN 81836) 

August 2023 
 
SUMMARY 
 
Licensee Radio Catskill requests the extension of its current special 
temporary authority for a period of no more than 180 days to operate 
translator W233AH at a location, power level and height other than 
licensed. 
 
Radio Catskill lost the lease on its licensed location in June 2021 and 
continues to actively seek a new permanent location and/or new 
operator for W233AH.  
 
On August 4, 2023, Radio Catskill filed an application (0000218955) to 
transfer the W233AH license to a new owner who intends to 
expeditiously file for a new permanent location for this translator.  
 
The extension of STA operation will serve the public interest by 
allowing W233AH to remain on the air for the listeners of Monticello 
until that sale is completed and the new owner can restore licensed 
operation.  


